
The Board at its meeting of Wednesday, May 28, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 

 

“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of a contract to Buttcon Limited in the 
amount of $9,716,870.00 for Contract B45-2, Ossington Station – Easier Access Phase III, for 
the installation of elevators and associated equipment”. 


